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Town Planner’s Review 

Wednesday, April 10, 2019 
 
XI. Public Hearing - Parking Section of Zoning Ordinance – Proposed Revisions.  

Proposed changes to Article XXI – Off-Street Parking and other sections of the Zoning 

Ordinance related to parking.   

 I recommend continuing or closing the public hearing as appropriate. 

 

What changes, if any, should be made to the draft?   

 

After consulting with the Fire Department I recommend changing Section 175-112 B. to read 

as follows: 

 
175-112.  Required Permits. 

 

B. Fire department.  Approval from the Fire Department is required for any new driveway, 

shared driveway or private road, or for any significant change to any existing driveway, 

shared driveway or private road, that serves three or more lots, houses, or dwelling units.  

With any substantive changes, including this one, we will need to readvertise the public hearing. 
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